sheree@holidayparkfl.com

To: Sheryl Moore; keithdiane@aol.com; bev03841@yahoo.com; Cynthia Bodoh; Jack
Emerich

Cc: stacey@holidayparkfl.com

Subject: Trustee Update 1-08-21

Attachments: 20210108131204698.pdf

Holiday Park Board of Trustees:

1.) Karl Bohn has recelved the certified return receipt from the City of Palm Bay. No other correspondence thus far.
They have until January 18" to respond. This being a Holiday will make it Tuesday January 19%

2.) The 21 day notice for a hearing for 244 Holiday Park Blvd. violation will expire on Monday January 111, The
District Manger will present this to the Board at the Workshop meeting scheduled for Monday January 25% at
which time the Board will decide on a hearing date. The District Manager will notify Mr. Glasser of the this
date.

3.) We are diligently working on the (About Us) booKlet, there are some documents that will have to be presented
to the Board for review, once these items are approved we will get It to print.

4.) Grounds and Maintenance staff planted flowers at the pool entrance way.

5.) The Gate house staff is secure and all working shifts are covered.

6.) There are 4 applications for the vacant Trustee seats in your mallboxes at the club house, [ have also attached
them to this e-mail.

I will have an in-depth report for the work shop meeting | will continue to keep the Trustees updated on all items and
issues in the park, '

Sheree Morris
District Manager

Port Malabar Holiday Park
215 Holiday Park Blvd. NE
Palm Bay, FL. 32907

321-724-2240 office
321-724-8166 fax




